
 

2-Day Preschool News 
September 13, 2021 

Message from Ms. Barker 
 
Hello preschool families!  

 The modified drop-off procedure appears to be working well so far! Thank you for 
your help in implementing this change. Overall, students are transitioning into the classroom 
better. If you would like to bring in a family photo for your child or email me one to print, 
please do. This may help your child transition into the classroom each day. I can laminate the 
photos so that they do not tear. I will do my best to bring them upstairs with me when I 
pick up the students each day. 
 This week, we will begin learning some numbers and identifying the letters in our names! 
You can also reinforce these skills at home together with your child. A fun way to do this is 
with playdough, shaving cream, or chalk!  

We will also continue our Safety and Community Helpers unit of study this week. School 
Safety Week will be the week of September 20th. We will be learning about and practicing 
various safety drills that week. New toys and books will be placed in classroom centers 
reflecting the current unit of study. 
 Check out the new link on the 2-day class page for weekly Bible newsletters! This week, 
we are on Week 4. We will be learning about Abraham. You can review this story together at 
home with your child.  
 I loved seeing all of the SeeSaw posts this weekend! Keep up the awesome work! More 
activities will be added this week, too, if you’d like to try some! 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.    
Skills of the Week 

 
Number: 1 (one) 
 

Fancy Words 
 
Neighbor- A person who lives in your community 
or is part of your community 

 
 

Ways You Can Help 
 

We are beginning our Safety and 
Community Helpers Unit of Study. If 
you have a job as a community helper 
and would like to schedule a time to 
come into our class to talk about your 
job this month, please contact Ms. 
Barker. We would love to have you!  

 

Also, if you have any magnetic 
letters/numbers or tiles, etc. to donate 
for us to use for classroom activities, 
we’d really appreciate it! 

 
 

September Birthdays 
 
9/14 Ezra 

Reminders 
 
9/20 – 9/24 Safety Week 
9/26  Church/School Picnic @ 12:15 PM 
10/05  Family Education Night @ 6 PM 
10/14  No School 
10/22  Fall Festival 
10/28  Preschool Harvest Party 
 

Teacher Contact Info: Email: amy.barker@immanuelhamilton.com  
 

https://missbarkerspreschoolers.weebly.com/2-day-bible-letters.html
mailto:amy.barker@immanuelhamilton.com

